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From: Katie Robertshaw [mailto:fkrms@fuse.net] 
Sent: Sunday, August 14, 2016 7:42 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: New Hamilton County Pipeline 

To whom it may concern~ 
We live close to the "Blast Zone" and are fearful what could happen to us 

in the future if your BIG new pipe that might be coming our way lets lose!!! I do 
understand that people do need natural gas for fuel but enough is enough. We 
do NOT need or want one that is so much larger than any we have had not to say 
anything about its being much more powerful. We live near schools, daycare 
centers, and several churches. Thus it is a densely populated area. PLEASE if we 
do need new piping, replace it with what we have had in the past. 

My thanks for listening, 
Katie Robertshaw 
6284 Grand Vista Ave. 
Cinti., OH 45213 
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